
Thompson, Matthew A - DNR

From: Thompson, Matthew A - DNR
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 10:26 AM
To: 'Tom Kilian'
Subject: RE: Question About Wauleco File

Tom- I’ll track that down for you. 
 
Do you have time for a quick chat this morning? 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Matt Thompson 
Office: 715‐839‐3750 
MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov 

 
 
 
From: Tom Kilian [mailto:tkilian@kilianimc.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 10:20 AM 
To: Thompson, Matthew A ‐ DNR <MatthewA.Thompson@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Question About Wauleco File 
 
Hi Matt, 
 
I was looking over some of the files from my trip to your office. One document dated June 13, 1986 states 
that there were one or two private wells in the neighborhood that may have been used for watering 
gardens and such. It references 136 Edwards Street as having one of those potential wells. It mentions 
that the owner consented to having the well tested, but I do not have any of the files with those results 
(there were so many documents, I only read a small portion of them when I visited). 
 
If you get a chance, could you please let me know if they did end up testing that well at 136 Edwards 
Street at any point and what the results were (or if there are a few files on that you could share, it would 
be much appreciated)? 
 
Thanks for your help, 
 
Tom 
 




